
  

The Update 
The latest news and announcements from Derbyshire UNISON 

This relates to county council 

employees who are currently 

working from home but are 

usually office based. 

UNISON has been briefed on the 

intentions of the process and we 

have a number of unanswered 

questions. 

We are due to meet with the 

employer this week to receive a 

further presentation of the 

proposals and likely next steps. 

This will help us more fully 

understand exactly who the 

proposals impact upon and how.  

Following this consultation, we 

will seek further views from 

members. So keep an eye out for 

a survey from UNISON in your 

inbox over the next few days. 

The proposals could have a major 

impact on many staff, although, of 

course, we are not yet in a 

position to expand on this. 

Current members can rest 

assured that UNISON will be 

insisting on full consultation and 

for no rushed or haphazard 

decisions to be made by the 

council. 

Throughout the process we will 

be keeping members informed. 

Modern Ways of Working 

Project  
You may have read or received a communication from 

Derbyshire County Council regarding the implementation of 

their Modern Ways of Working Project. 
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Look out for a survey from 

UNISON in your inbox over 

the next few days seeking 

your views.  

Contacting Derbyshire UNISON 

01629 582266 

branch@unisondc.co.uk 

derbyshireunison.com 



In the meantime, please ensure your work 

colleagues see this information from the major 

union in the council and, indeed, encourage 

your work colleagues not currently in UNISON 

to join to give us a greater voice in the 

discussions. 

People can join in a few minutes by simply 

visiting joinunison.org 

 

 

https://join.unison.org.uk/

